Worplesdon Primary School -
Weekly Update

Friday 10th February
Dear Parents/Carers,

We made it! With possibly the busiest half term of all the year groups, we couldn’t be prouder of the
children and all their achievements!

Swimming

We are still waiting for consent for around a third of the year group for our swimming sessions at
Guildford Spectrum. We have had a couple of parents who did not receive the form on ParentMail, so
if you need any help with this, please contact the school office as soon as possible after the break.

Homework

We will not be setting homework over the half term as it is important that the children enjoy a break
after all their hard work. However, we would still encourage daily reading for pleasure and Timestable
Rock Stars to keep their brains ticking over.

Have a great break,
The Year 5 Team

Mr Djadali — jdjadali@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk
Miss Hibbins — [hibbins@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk
Mr Kennedy — akennedy@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk
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